


“BUILDING BETTER FUTURES - ONE STUDENT AT A TIME”

The Education Foundation Board is composed of local citizens like
you who are passionate about education and the opportunities
that can be provided to our children.

A BRIEF HISTORY: 

Work began on creating a foundation in the fall of 2012. The first
public meeting was held on May 14, 2013. The Greater St. Albert
Catholic Schools Education Foundation was formed and eventually
incorporated, under the Societies Act of the Province of Alberta,
on July 11, 2014. Work continued to gain federal Charitable Status
with CRA and was finally confirmed on April 22, 2016. Since then,
the Foundation, both an incorporated society and a registered
charity, has worked to provide annual support to members, via
several fundraising events, in two specific ways, the awarding of
Student Scholarships, which began in 2018 and the provision of
project funds through the Group Futures Fund grant program,
which began in 2019.

2021 saw the addition of four (4) Grade Nine Scholarships in the
amount of $250 each (Covid-19 postponed the opportunity for
2020, with the cancellation of classes from March to June 2020).

Consider joining our Foundation Board to see how we can work
together to build better futures, one student at a time.
Applications are currently being accepted for Board members.
Application information can be found on the Join Us page.

https://www.foundation.gsacrd.ab.ca/about/join-us2
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Cardiff Golf & C.C. -
Dress Code and Etiquette

Dress Code

All players will adhere to Cardiff Golf & C.C. dress code. No cut-off
shorts, tank tops, swim wear or sleeveless shirts. Please refrain
from wearing heeled footwear or metal spikes.

Liquor Consumption

Cardiff Golf & C.C. will not tolerate any outside liquor brought onto
the golf course (i.e. ice chests, beer, coolers, or any liquor). If
participant(s) are caught, their alcohol will be confiscated and may
also be asked to leave the golf course. Cardiff Golf & C.C. is legally
required to enforce A.G.L.C. rules and regulations in relation to
liquor services.



Pace of Play

Tournaments will adhere to Cardiff Golf & C.C. pace of play rules.
All tournaments will play in no longer than 4 hours 45 minutes and
all tournaments will respect and follow player assistants
instructions on pace of play. In some instances some slower
group(s) may be asked to pick up their golf ball and catch up to
the groups in front of them.

Registration opens: 7:30 am
Start Time - Shotgun start, Scramble Format: 9:00 am
Clubhouse - Awards & Buffet Dinner: 2:00 pm

SCRAMBLE

Tournament is a scramble best ball format. Each player must tee
off at each hole . The team then selects the best ball placement
and each player then plays their next shot from that location and
so on until the ball is in the cup. Scores are counted as a team
score (vs individual). Each team must use a minimum of 4 drives
per player. Please mark drives on your score card. 
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50/50: Cash Raffle, one day only! 
$5 for 1 ticket, $10 for 3 tickets 

Beat The Bishop: $10 donation to have two drive opportunities, one
drive by you, one drive by Father Chad on Hole 6.
Players have the option to use Father Chad’s drive vs. their own as
they proceed to play the hole.

Hole in One:  $10,000 on Hole 8 & $4000 on Hole  15

Putting contest: $5 for one put, $10 for three. Players will receive a
raffle ticket entry into a prize draw for each put sank.

Additional Fun
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Father Chad
Join Father Chad at Beat The Bishop!

Father Chad grew up in Camrose, Alberta, playing golf since he
was a young boy and attending church with his family.

While feeling lost in his life he was able to feel calmness while
wearing a rosary given to him by his mom.

He met a young women, while out with friends in Red Deer, who
invited him to attend church with her. Although he did not attend
with her, he did become interested in learning more about the
church. This eventually led him back to the Catholic Church.

After his first confession in 20 years, he started to look into how he
could become a priest. He waited a year before making his decision
to attend the Seminary.

Being a priest was not something he ever thought of, it was a call
that this was something he had to do.
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Title
Sponsor
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Gold
Sponsors
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Silver
Sponsor
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Bronze
Sponsors
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Hole in One
Sponsors 


